
From: Ford, Tracey [mailto:TFord@RIVCO.ORG]  

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2019 11:33 AM 
To: Luis Lopez 

Subject: Case number 18-11 

 
Hello Mr. Lopez, 
I am responding to the request for agency comments for the Project Pueblo Viejo Plaza, located at 1191 
Grapefruit APN 778-102-008, case number Architectural review 18-11/ 
Please direct this application to our office, they will need to go through the plan check review and 
permit process for any food facilities. 
Thank you 
Tracey Ford  
 
Environmental Health Specialist 
Riverside County Department of Environmental Health 
47-950 Arabia Street., Suite A 
Indio, CA 92201 
760-863-8287 
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